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Upcoming Dates  
 

May 25/26:  last days of school 
 

 

 

May 2022 NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who  
participated in the Claudio’s Spaghetti 

Fundraiser – it was a success!!   
 

 
 
 

WDS Registration for 2022-2023 
 

There are still a few spots for preschool 
next year, please register soon  

before they are filled!! 
 
 

 

 
 

Muffin Morning 
 

(with mom, grandma, or someone special) 
 

Join us at 8:45 
Wednesday, May 4th OR  

Thursday, May 5th 

 

in Loudoun Hall for muffins with your child!! 

 

Memories and Milestones to Celebrate our 4s and 5s 
 

The event will take place in Fellowship Hall with each class and their families. 
 

We will begin promptly at 12:00, the ceremony lasts approximately 30 minutes. 
The children will dismiss from Fellowship Hall with their families. 

 
Dolphins – Monday, May 16th 

Lions – Tuesday, May 17th  
Starfish – Wednesday, May 18th 

Foxes – Thursday, May 19th  
 

 


